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Ruben Arredondo - Re: Docket No 10-049-16, Pending Motions

From: "Trinchero, Mark™ <marktrinchero@DWT.COM>
To: <rarredondo@utah.gov>

Date: 10/18/2010 2:18 PM

Subject: Re: Docket No 10-049-16, Pending Motions

Your Honor,

Please be aware that 1 filed a follow up letter earlier today requesting that the hearings be moved to the week of
December 13th, rather than the December 8th-9th dates set forth in the pending motion. This is based on my
understanding that the Commissioners are busy December 8th-9th, but available the week of December 13th.

H you have any questions, please let me know.
Thank you.

Mark P. Trinchero

DAVIS WRIGHT TREMAINE

1300 SW. FIFTH AVENUE, SUITE 2300
PORTLAND, OREGON 97201
Telephone: (503) 778-5318

Facsimile: (503) 778-5299

e-mail: markirinchero@dwt.com

Sent from my BlackBerry Wireless Handheld

From: Ruben Arredondo <rarredondo@utah.gov>

To: Trinchero, Mark

Cc: kevin.k.zarling@centurylink.com <kevin.k.zarling@centurylink.com>; alex.duarte@qwest.com
<alex.duarte@qwest.com>; Paul Proctor <pproctor@utah.gov>; Patricia Schmid <pschmid@utah.gov>
Sent: Mon Oct 18 13:08:21 2010

Subject: Docket No 10-049-16, Pending Motions

Dear Mr. Trinchero,

I received your voicemail and made the Commissioners aware of it. They are also aware of the contents of your
Motions (inctuding the request for a hearing on Oct. 14th---last week). Once I have more information from the
Commissioners on the pending motions, including a decision on the requested relief, all parties will receive notice of
their decision.

Sincerely,

Ruben H. Arredondo

Administrative Law Judge/Legal Counsel
Public Service Commission of Utah

160 E, 300 S., 4th Floor

Salt Lake City, Utah 84111

Tel: 801-530-6716

Fax: 801-530-6796

E-mail: rarredondof@utah.gov
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